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th
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Dear Parents 

 

Year One Trip to the Sea Life Centre, Weymouth - Tuesday 21
st
 June 2016 

 

I am pleased to tell you that I have arranged for Year 1 to visit the Sea Life Centre to 

support our topic of ‘I do like to be beside the seaside’.  This will also enhance the 

children’s learning of animals in the ocean.  

 

We will leave school by coach just after registration and return in time for the end of the 

day at 3.15pm. Children will need to wear suitable clothing (not best clothes), a sun hat, 

sun cream, coat (depending on the weather) and sensible shoes, e.g. trainers.  All 

children will need a packed lunch that they can carry with them in a small rucksack.  

 

We have a very limited number of parent spaces available as we have to pay for extra 

adults.  If you are free and would like to help – please speak to me.  Priority will be 

given to parents who have not helped on a trip previously.    

 

To help meet the cost of the trip we ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.40 which 

includes travel by coach which is fitted with seatbelts.  Please return the consent form at 

the bottom of this page by Friday 10
th

 June. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss E. Simmonds 

Year 1 Teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 1 trip to the Sea Life Centre  – Tuesday 21
st
 June 2016 

 

I give permission for my child……………………………..………..  to take part in the 

trip to the Sea Life centre in Weymouth on 21
st
 June. 

 

I enclose my voluntary contribution of £9.40  

 

 

Signed……………………………………………..Date…………………………… 

 

Name (please print)………………………………..   (Parent/Guardian)         


